
NOTICE 

 

OF  

 

INFORMATIONAL WORKSHOP PUBLIC MEETING 

 

STATE PROJECT X331-705/1-0.00 

FEDERAL PROJECT STP-7051(001)D 

 

WV 705 CONNECTOR 

MONONGALIA COUNTY 

 

 
The West Virginia Division of Highways (WVDOH) will hold an informational public meeting 

on Monday, June 13, 2011 in the cafeteria at Easton Elementary School located at 2901 Point 

Marion Road, Morgantown, WV.  The project consists of improving WV 705 near Morgantown 

to either a 4 lane or 5 lane facility or a combination of the two for approximately two miles from 

Monongalia County Route 67 (Stewartstown Road) to the intersection of US 119 and Monongalia 

County Route 857 at Easton.  The public meeting will update information from the last meeting. 

Highways officials will provide information, including a handout, on the project. 

 

NO FORMAL PRESENTATION WILL BE MADE.  The scheduled public meeting is from 

4:00 to 7:00 p.m.  The public will be afforded the opportunity to ask questions and give written 

comments on the project throughout the meeting. 

 

Those wishing to file written comments may send them to Gregory Bailey, P.E., 

 

Director, Engineering Division, West Virginia Division of Highways, Capitol Complex 

 

Building Five, 1900 Kanawha Boulevard East, Charleston, West Virginia 25305-0430 on 

 

or before Wednesday, July 13, 2011.    Also, project information along with comments can be 

given on the WVDOH Website at www.transportation.wv.gov. 

http://www.transportation.wv.gov/

